
WORK NOTICE 

What Ellerton Valhalla Intersection Repairs  

Where Intersection of Ellerton Valhalla & SH-1 

When Starting 4th June 2024 to the 14th of June 2024 

Thank you for your patience while we work in your area. 

For further information:   Please contact the 

Kaikoura District Council  at Operations 

@Kaikoura.govt.nz 

WHAT WE ARE DOING 

Due to the condition of the intersection we  are going to 

overlay the road  and reseal the area, Works will 

include clearing side swales up to the first cattle stop. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

Ellerton Valhalla Road will be closed during the day 

while crews are working  

RESIDENT IMPACTS 

During the day access to and from state highway will be 

blocked and residents will have to travel via Kekerengu 

Road.  

Emergency services will have access at all times. 

You may need to select another route to access the 

state highway., via Kekerengu Road 

It is impossible to cover everything in a work notice. 

If you require specific information, or you think 

there is something we should know, please contact 

us using the details below. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

• Safety is our number one priority. Safety is your 

responsibility too. Please follow the directions of our 

traffic management staff. Make sure you stay clear of 

the works and stay alert. 

 

 

Map 1: Location of work (source Google).  

WEATHER DISRUPTION 

The work may be delayed due to weather and/or other 

unforeseen factors, if you would like an update please 

contact us using the information to the right.   


